
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'Page, Hank' <hpage@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/9/2017 9:02:53 AM
Subject: RE: LG Website

This is awesome. I will look over it and if I have any changes, I will get back to you. Next time we have a press release 
or video or something, can I send it to you to put on the website?
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 11:36 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: LG Website
 
Tori Beth,
 
Darryl mentioned the LG’s website (http://ltgov.sc.gov)... We can talk to discuss what he wants.
 
I can make almost any change. As for the picture, it is actually a fixed rotating group of four pictures that can be 
swapped out (four is the fixed number, and the size is also fixed… so “landscape” pictures normally work best). 
So, if he has any talking with people one-on-one, speaking to a group, interacting with seniors, presiding over 
the Senate, etc. that he likes, we can swap them out easily.
 
I can also change any of the navigation bar wording; there’s actually a “News & Media” page already that 
would be good for press releases; it is currently hidden because I’ve never received anything to post, but here’s 
the hidden URL as an example: http://ltgov.sc.gov/Media/Pages/default.aspx 
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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